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VSR returns to Asia for 2019 
 
3rd January 2019 
 
Vincenzo Sospiri’s team will race again in Asia this year following a successful 
European season in 2018. The Italian team will run cars in both the Blancpain GT 
World Challenge Asia and the Lamborghini Super Trofeo Asia Championship.  
 

 
 
VSR began its GT3 racing career in Asia at the end of 2016 finishing second in their 
debut race at Zhuhai in the Asian Le Mans Series. In 2017 the team ran a Silver Cup 
car in Blancpain Asia scoring 1 class victory, three podiums and two pole positions 
as well as second in the Am class with the X-One liveried car. Last year VSR were 
crowned GT Open Am Champions. In the last three seasons VSR has also won four 
titles in Europe with their Lamborghini Super Trofeo Huracans. 
 
Vincenzo Sospiri: It’s great to be back racing in Asia again and to be working with 
the SRO in their very competitive championship. We will be running a car in Pro-Am 
this time and our drivers will be announced shortly. The whole team is looking 
forward to a successful 2019 season, both in Asia and in Europe. 
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